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Most of the available evidence on patent assertion entities 
(PAEs) is coming from the United States, while little is known 
for Europe. The up-coming unitary patent and the Unified 
Patent Court (UPC) system are considered to be game-
changing elements for strategic patent options and for 
patent assertion activity in Europe. Many patent 
practitioners are watching Europe as the future market place 
for patenting. PAE activity in Europe is increasing and one 
reason for this trend is that PAEs originating from the United 
States are becoming more active in Europe. The intention of 
the article is to provide an overview of ongoing PAE activity 
in Europe and to assess the future strategic options of PAEs 
in Europe based on the design of the new UP and UPC 
system. 


